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From: Steven Bergeron <BergeronS@vmcmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2010 4:33 PM

To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

If you follow through with these ludicrous changes to Forex in this country, you're going to absolutely drive it overseas! No
one in their right mind will continue to trade Forex here. You will essentially shut it down and all of the tax revenues will

simply disappear. It's that simple.

There must be another way to go after frauds than destroying an industry by this type of approach. Please rethink the whole
issue.

Steven Bergeron
Birmingham AL, 35473
BergeronS@vmcemail.com



